
Comment from Lucy Weinstein 

Any sounds added to vehicles must be only for safety, and as such should be standardized to be 
immediately recognizable to pedestrians, bicyclists, and others as an an approaching car. If auto 
makers are allowed to have different sounds, this defeats the entire purpose. 
 
Sounds also should be as quiet as possible (while still being audible) to avoid adding to the noise 
pollution already degrading our environment. 
 
Please make safety - and not the vanity of car manufacturers - a priority. 
 
Thank you. 

 


